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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

July 10, 2003

TO:

MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
ROGER SNOBLE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

LOCAL

On Wednesday morning, July 9, 2003, the Public Works Committee of the Los Angeles City Council publicly reviewed a report generated by the Department of General Services, identifying potential replacement sites for the MTA's South Park Division.  

While the City's Department of General Services identified a number of properties, Council Member and Public Works Committee Chair, Jan Perry, expressed her interest in a property located at 6000 South St. Andrews Place, scheduled for an auction sale.  She directed the Department of General Services to report on the feasibility of the site at the next Public Works Committee meeting, scheduled for Wednesday, July 23, 2003 at 9:00 a.m.  Council Member Perry also instructed the City Attorney's office to identify an existing template to establish long-term lease language.

If you have any questions regarding this issue, please contact Wilbur Babb at (213) 922-2267 or Lee K. Broekman at (213) 922-4149.
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